
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

August 20, 2021 
 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 

 
Attention:  Ms. Christine Long, Registrar and Board Secretary 
 

 
Dear Ms. Long: 

 
 Re: EB-2021-0062 / January 1, 2022 IRM Rate Filing  

 
 

Pursuant to Ontario Energy Board’s Rules of Practice and Procedure document, this 

letter is to confirm that Waterloo North Hydro Inc.’s January 1, 2022 IRM Rate Filing 

Application (EB-2021-0062) does not include any personal information that is not 

otherwise redacted in accordance with rule 9A – Filing of Documents that Contain 

Personal Information.  

 

If there are any questions, please contact Amita Pande at 519-886-5090 ext. 5212, 

apande@wnhydro.com or me at 519-888-5542, asingh@wnhydro.com . 

 
 

Yours truly, 
 

  
 

Albert P. Singh, MBA, CPA, CGA 
Vice-President, Finance and CFO 

 
526 Country Squire Rd. 
Waterloo ON  N2J 4G8 

Telephone  519-888-5542  
Fax  519-886-8592 
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